
From: Michael Bolt 
To: CWAwotus 
Cc: Armor, Suzanne 
Subject: WOTUS 
Date: Thursday, March 22, 2018 11:55:35 AM 

The Eastern Band of Cherokee Indians is concerned that changes to the definition of WOTUS without adequate 
scientific studies to address biological connectivity may result in water quality degradation. 
Sincerely, 
Michael Bolt 
EBCI Water Quality Section Supervisor 

Sent from my iPhone 
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